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Commission hires private firm for preliminary review of facts 
 
The Commission has hired the private legal firm Graves Garrett LLC to conduct a review and provide 
advice on an investigation regarding recent allegations, including those outlined in Auditor Nicole 
Galloway’s Dec. 6 request. The firm specializes in compliance issues and internal investigations, and the 
County is confident in their ability to provide sound counsel during this process.  
  

### 
  
For more information, contact Trysta Herzog, Greene County Director of Communications, at 417.868.4140 
ortherzog@greenecountymo.gov. 
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